
From: Pisarik, Holly
To: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 4/12/2016 9:57:10 AM
Subject: FW: Law Clerk

Attachments: Governor'sOfficeCoverLetter.pdf
UpdatedResume.doc

 
 
From: Matthew Robins [mailto:matthew.robins91@gmail.com] 

Sent: Friday, April 08, 2016 3:50 PM

To: Pisarik, Holly

Subject: Law Clerk
 
Ms. Pisarik, 
 
I am emailing to inquire about a law clerk position with the Governor's Office of Legal Counsel. I have attached 
my resume and cover letter in this email. If you need any other information please feel free to email me or call 
me at (803)-917-4270. I look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Matthew Robins 
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